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Perdiswell Post!
Newsletter 24th March 2017
www.perdiswellpri.worcs.sch.uk
	Dear Families

We have had a fantastic Science Week, starting with Mr Morris’ assembly of amazing experiments and ending yesterday with our whole school trip to the Thinktank. The children were so excited to go, behaved impeccably and thoroughly enjoyed the interactive learning in all areas of the museum. The outside water garden was a real favourite and the quote of the day came from a Year 6 pupil stating, “I wish we had a play area like this at our school.” We cannot recreate these kind of experiences in the classroom and thank you all sincerely, for supporting your child to go. 

Today we have an explosion of red at Perdiswell as we support Comic Relief.  This worthwhile cause supports so many vulnerable children and we are delighted to be able to play our part.

Without causing undue distress to our younger children, we have also been thinking about the events in London this week and send our sincere sympathies to all who have been affected by it.







Rachel Hughes
If your child has taken part in any interesting/fun science experiments at home, photos or videos can be emailed to homework@perdiswellpri.worcs.sch.uk for the attention of Mr Morris. 
Road Safety – As you may have noticed, there has been a police presence outside school this week due to the large amount of complaints we have been receiving from residents.  Please can we remind parents to consider where they park outside school and if possible park at Bowl Extreme and walk along the path.  Thank you for your help with this.

Year 4 trip to Gloucester – Thank you for all the consent forms and payments we have received so far for this trip.  Please can any outstanding forms be in by Tuesday 28th March.  Thank you.
Wanted! – If anyone has any cardboard tubes i.e. cling film, kitchen towel or tin foil could they please send them to the office on Monday for Mrs Bryan.  Thank you. 

Please note Mr Bate who safely crosses our children over the road will not be here on Tuesday 28th March.

	Extra Curricular Clubs

Monday

Maths Booster Y6
Science Y3
Dance Y3-6

Netball
Tuesday

Jake Brooks (Guitar/Ukulele)

Sewing Y2
Choir Y2-6
Outdoor Art Y1

Wednesday

Jake Brooks

Karate
Thursday

Marie McNally

(Keyboard, Flute, Recorders, Clarinet
Football Y5 & 6

Eco Y4-6

Art Club Y4
Friday

Multiskills Y1-6
PLEASE NOTE STAFF RUN CLUBS FINISH THIS WEEK.

	Housepoints

House point winners this week are Cathedral with 754 points.  The totals so far are:

Severn

Greyfriars

Cathedral

Commandery

9589

9974

10079

10168

Arts
A note from Mrs Roach – ‘On Wednesday, I had the pleasure of taking some members of senior choir to Malvern Theatre.  Following an afternoon of intensive rehearsal, we then performed ‘Carmina Burana’ with Armonico Consort and the Birmingham Conservatoire Orchestra.  Our seniors really held their own alongside 300 other children and an adult choir of 30 classical singers.  They sang in Latin and German and were model representatives for music at Perdiswell.  I cannot be more proud of them.’

Just a reminder the Rush Hour Concert takes place on Thursday 30TH March at 3:30pm.  
Please note Mrs McNally’s lessons finish on Thursday for the Easter break.


